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The Mosley Academy – Newsletter 

Issue 1 

Friday 14th September 2018 

th July 2014 

Attendance:  
Reception - 96.67% 
Class 1 – 96.00% 
Class 2 – 98.08% 
Class 3 – 97.86% 
Class 4 – 100% 
Class 5 – 93.48%  
Class 6 – 99.05%  
Overall – 97.31% 

Well done children! 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning and Harvest Festival 

On Friday 5
th
 October, we will be 

holding our annual Macmillan coffee  

morning followed by our Harvest Festival. 

The event will take place on the yard 

at 9:00am until 9:45am and will  

include tea and coffee and cakes. The  

Harvest Festival will follow at 10am in the school 

hall.  Donations of cakes are welcomed greatly as we 

hope to raise as much money as possible for 

Macmillan.  We will also be asking for food 

donations to create our harvest display on Thursday 

the 4
th
 October.  All the food from our display will be 

donated to the YMCA food bank. 

New Term Information - September 2018   
 
 

Medicine – All medicine must be brought to the office and a 

form must be completed giving us authorisation to administer.  

Please do not send ANY medicine into school with your child, in their 
bag.  Also we have some children in school this week who have 

asked for their inhaler but we have not been given one.  PLEASE 

make sure that if your child needs an inhaler we have one in school. 

Uniform and P.E Kit – All uniform and P.E kit must be 

labelled clearly. P.E kits must also be kept in school every day.  

Sickness – If your child is sick they must not return to school for 

48 hours, even if they feel well.  This week we have had a number 

of children going home with sickness, and now staff feeling unwell.  
Please help us to stop the spread of infection.  

Bags – A health and safety reminder that children should not be 

bringing large rucksacks into school. They take up too much space 
in the cloakrooms and, consequently, end up on the floor causing 

trip hazards.  Thank you for your support with this matter. 

 

Stars of the Week 
Reception - Louis 

Class 1 - Monty 

Class 2 - Elliott 

Class 3 - Ruby 

Class 4 - Quinn 

Class 5 - Zak 

Class 6 - Harry 

Headteacher’s Award - Olivia 

 

Dates for your Diary – AMPS Fundraising  

The following dates are for the fundraising 
events we already have planned this year.   
 
Halloween Disco - 24th October 2018 
 

Secret Santa Bingo - 15th November 2018 
 

Dress down day - 23rd November 2018 
 

Christmas Fayre - 30th November 2018 
 

Valentines disco - 14th February 2019 
 

Chocolate Bingo - 11th April 2019 
 

Summer Gala - 29th June 2019 

 
 

 

IMPORTANT – Breakfast Club  

Due to Breakfast Club now being located in 
the hall as all the classrooms are now in use, 
the children must be dropped off between 8 
am and 8.10 am.  This will ensure that Mrs 
Price and Mrs McBride are not standing at 
the playground door when they should be in 
the hall with the children.  If you arrive after 
this time, please go to the office entrance.  
Thank you for your help with this. 

 


